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          9 December 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian   

 

Students’ Christmas Lunch – Thursday 17th December 2020 

We would like to invite students to join us for our traditional Christmas lunch on Thursday 17th 

December 2020.  Arrangements for the day will be as normal, with students having their lunch 

at their allotted lunch break time.  

The cost of the Christmas lunch is £5 and a copy of the menu can be found on the School 

website or by clicking on this link 

Payment should be made in advance, the deadline for ordering is 9am on Monday 14th 

December using ParentPay, please note we will not be accepting cash payments for this 

event. Students who have prepaid will be given a Christmas lunch ticket on the day.  When 

paying on ParentPay please indicate whether your child would like the turkey, halal turkey or 

the vegetarian option by stating ‘Turkey’, ‘Halal’ or ‘Vegetarian’.  

If your son/daughter is eligible for free school meals, they are entitled to a free 

Christmas lunch. If you would like your child to have this please confirm by emailing 

meceoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org with the option they would like. 

Allergies: Please make us aware of any food allergies or intolerances on your booking.  We 

are pleased to advise we have a choice of Halal and non halal turkey this year and the menu 

will be suitable for HALAL requirements   

We hope that many students will want to enjoy Christmas lunch with their friends.  

Unfortunately, we will be unable to provide an alternative hot food menu on this day, so 

students who are not eating the Christmas lunch should bring a packed lunch.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

 

Andy Hartley  

Headteacher  
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